@ COLORADO
. w Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

January 5, 2022

Jim Doody and Jon Mueller
Elam Construction, Inc.
556 Struthers Ave.

Grand Junction, CO 81501

Re:  Bennett’s Gravel Pit Pit, Permit No. M-1979-166;
TR-05 Decision Due Date Extension Approval

Dear Sirs:

On January 5, 2022 the Division received via email a request from Ben Langenfeld to extend the
decision due date for Technical Revision No. 5 (TR-05). The emailed request proposed a due date
of February 11, 2022 to allow for additional time to review the extensive revisions to the mining and
reclamation plans for the site. The Division hereby approves your request for an extension to
February 11, 2022.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 601-2276.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist

Cc: Ben Langenfeld, Lewicki & Associates; Michael Cunningham, DRMS; DRMS file
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STATE OF
COLORADO Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Bennett Pit - M-1979-166 TR-05 Extension Request

1 message

Ben Langenfeld <benl@lewicki.biz> Wed, Jan 5, 2022 at 8:48 AM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>
Cc: Jim Doody <jim.doody@peakreadymix.com>

Mr. Zuber

The permittee requests an extension to the Bennett Pit (M1979166) TR-05 decision date. Please extend it to February 11,
2022.

Ben Langenfeld, P.E.
Lewicki & Associates
benl@lewicki.biz
Office: (720) 842-5321
Cell: (303) 960-5613
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